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YOUR PARISH NEEDS YOU! 
  

 
 
 

Would you like to be a Parish Councillor and help to make 

the Parish of Cantley with Branton a better place to live? 
 
There is currently one vacancy on the Parish Council of Cantley with 
Branton due to the resignation of a member. 

 
The Council can now fill the vacancy by co-option, which is a process 
whereby the Council considers applications from interested persons and 
can then select someone to fill the seat. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a Parish Councillor, please write to or 
email the Parish Council (cwbpc@outlook.com) and include a few details 
of why you would like to become a Councillor. 
 
The duties of a Parish Councillor are not difficult. The main requirement is 
to attend 11 meetings per year which each last for up to two hours thirty 
minutes. You may also receive comments from residents about local 
issues. Apart from being able to spare a little time, the main need is to 
have an interest in the local community and how it is managed. 
 
If you need any information about qualification for being a Councillor or 
just want more information about the role, please contact the Clerk to 
the Council on the number below or go to our website – 
www.cantleywithbrantonparish.co.uk - to view additional information. 
 
Deadline for written applications: Noon on Monday 25th November 2024 
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